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Congratulations to the organizers and the champions of the Inaugural Mike Roy Memorial Tournament! 
Proceeds raised will benefit the DCC Junior Program where Mike was an instructor and a mentor for 
many years. Kudos also to Tom Lowe who won the 50/50 draw and donated his winnings back in to the 
Junior Program! 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

The Ladies Cocktail Party Saturday Aug 5 

 
Diane Hislop is looking for a couple more hot and cold hors d'oeurves, desserts, etc. Any ladies who 
haven't signed up and are willing to bring a dish, please add your name to the sign up sheets located in 
the DCC starter shack. 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 



_____________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Golf and Homemade Pizza Pub Night – Move to August 11 
 

 
Because of the upcoming packed long weekend of activities, we have decided to move the planned Pizza 
Pub Night to Friday August 11.  (Golf & fajita night originally planned for August 11 has unfortunately 
been cancelled for this summer.) 
 
The Mixed Best-Ball golf begins at 3 p.m. followed by pizza and a wine & draft beer. Please sign up with 
the Starter. For more info please contact Stan Roy stanroy521@gmail.com 
 

Members $10 
Guests $10 plus green fees 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Update from the Ladies Captain 
 
 
 

• Ladies Day 
Another great turnout for Ladies Golf last week with 23 players!  We had a draw for Hidden Holes which 
were 1, 3, 7, 8, and 9.  Not the easiest ones!  The winner was determined by the lowest net of the five 
holes less 1/4 of their handicap.  Congratulations to Kathy Wright & Barb Therrien for tying for the win. 

 

Today is a joint Men’s and Ladies Day as the Juniors are playing the Club Championship on August 3rd 
and 4th.  See you on the tee at 8:30! 

 

• Match Play 
Good luck to all players who have progressed to the semi final round of the President’s Cup, Captain’s 
Prize and Four Ball Match Play.  The round is to be completed by August 16th.  Good luck! 

 

• Play for Points Competition 
For every ladies day or ladies event that you take part in, you receive a point.  Earn an extra point for a 
win on ladies Day.  

 

• Ladies Club Championship 
Here at last!  Please sign up in the starter shack for this wonderful tournament on August 11, 12 and 13. 

 

-Dianne Vanstone 
 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Update from the Junior Captain 
 
The last lesson of 2017 took place on Monday and the juniors are ready for their Club Championship this 
Thursday & Friday.   A's play 18 holes on both Thursday and Friday. B, C and D golfers play 9 holes on 
each day. There is a pizza lunch on Friday after the tournament and we invite everyone (including adults 
and non-players) to come out and cheer on the participants and celebrate efforts of all junior golfers. 
We'll collect $5 per person for lunch, please RSVP in advance so we can order the right amount!  We are 
also looking for volunteers to walk and help with application of rules on both days.  Please email 
jeffm_adams@yahoo.com if you can help or plan to attend.   
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We may have set a record for number of participants in the Family Sports Day last Thursday. 40 kids and 
lots of parents and grandparents participated in races and agility contests and attended a BarBQ. We 
have many athletes and lots of good sports amongst us! Huge thanks to Warren Neill and his family for 
setting up the activities again this year.  
 
-Trudy Dundass 
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_____________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

DCC Facilities – Information Session - Update 
Over 40 people attended the two Information Sessions held last week on the options for consideration 
to enhance the Club House in preparation for our 100th Anniversary in 2022.   Lynn Palmer and the 
design and construction team outlined our ‘design principles’, the options under consideration and our 
next steps.  You can find out more about this project here. 
 
Other information sessions will be offered, based on demand.  If you are interested in attending a 
session, please respond to Lynn Palmer with the approximate timing that would work for you. 
 
If you are interested in donating to this important initiative, please contact lynn.palmer@rogers.com 
 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

 

DCC Seeking Volunteer Legal Council 
We are currently inquiring about any members/lawyers that would be willing to donate their time to 
provide legal support/advice for Dunany Country Club on issues that arise from time to time.  If you or 
anyone you know would be willing to help out, please contact Ingrid Gratz ingrid.gratz@gmail.com 
 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Have a wonderful week! 
 

Please send your news and photos to Cindy Aikman at aikmancindy@gmail.com 
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